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My wife and I absolutely, 100% OPPOSE this bill and/or any increase in taxes/fees or 

the theft of our Kicker which was voted into law by the people of Oregon. Enough is 

enough, money is tight for most every family, and to propose an increase like this, 

just shows how out of touch our elected officials are. 


